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What a busy start to the Spring Term! Football, netball, rugby, dance, swimming, basketball, floorball 

and athletics events to name a few; with a huge number of St Peter’s children of all ages competing. 

It’s time in this edition to share some of the children’s quotes from all the recent events.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Perform at The Weydon Dance 

Show: 

“It was amazing to dance in the new 

theatre and be part of such a brilliant 

dance show!” 

“I loved watching all the Weydon dances 

especially the teachers” 

 

 

Year 3 Football Festival 

“I had a brilliant time playing with some of 

my friends from other schools” 

“It was great to play so many football 

matches” 

 
Young Leaders on Duty 

“The younger children 

love our games on the 

playground” 

 

football matches’ 

 Year5/6 Sports Hall 

Athletics 

“A great experience, it 

was my first attempt at 

all the new events” 
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THE DAILY MILE has been launched at St Peter’s School! With the fitness of young people 

being a topic of national interest, as a school we are challenging each child to try and run a mile a 

day. Year 5 are providing our own ‘Daily Mile Leaders’ and they have mapped out a route, 

introduced some classes to the programme and are going to track the progress and impact on their 

chosen class. Talk to your children about this new idea as the leaders are hoping that over time 

parents may join in at school drop off and pick up.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updates from our Sports Captains: 

*So many tournaments, events and children involved 

in sport, it’s amazing. 

*It’s great being able to inspire other children in my role. 

*It is a busy, successful time but great fun. 

*I love being able to help organise and support  

the running of some of the sports events that are going on. 

 

As we go to press the swimming team are competing with other Farnham 

Schools to test their speed and stamina in the pool and the floorball team, 

made up of our very own national stars, are competing for the right to 

progress to the county final. Keep an eye out for our next edition to see how 

these teams faired. 

 

Look out for our Daily Mile Leaders 

– Jasper, James, Eben, Leah, Jessica, 

Tom C, Olivia, Amy, Alice, Grace, 

Molly, Shaye, Tom H, Hugo, Maddi, 

Ruby.  

Take a look at them mapping the 

route and leading the way for the 

classes… 

Football and Netball Team League and Tournament news to come in the next 

addition as the season draws to a close at Easter. 

Quotes from the children: 

Year R  “I have got rocket booster legs!” 

Year 2  “I can’t stop running now” 

Year 3 “All the fresh air seems to be helping 

my brain” 

Year 5 “I am proud to be a leader of a new 

idea” 

Year 5 “It’s hard making sure no-one cuts the 

corners!” 

Year 6 “It’s improving my learning as it’s 

making me more awake” 

 

 


